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ATTENTION: May 3, 2021, Live Streaming of the Saugeen First Nation Chief & Council Meeting  

Greetings to all Saugeen First Nation (SFN) members, 

Beginning Monday, May 3, 2021, regular SFN Chief and Council Meetings will be live streamed for SFN 

membership to view. We will be live streaming via our official Chippewas of Saugeen First Nation 

Facebook page. Please see the link listed below: 

https://www.facebook.com/ChippewasSFN 

The purpose of live streaming our SFN Council meetings is to allow our community members to view the 

meetings while they are occurring, providing real time information, as well as allowing members to view 

later at their convenience. 

Furthermore, if a community member is requesting to address SFN Council, they will need to make an 

appointment with Leona Roote to be put on the agenda. Also, we ask all SFN community members to 

contact Leona no later than 4 PM on the Thursday prior to the Monday Chief & Council meeting, if you 

wish to get on the agenda. You can contact Leona at:  

Leona.roote@saugeen.org.  

Due to the number of items on the agenda, SFN Chief and Council are respectfully asking SFN members 

(who are on the agenda), to please keep your presentation 10-15 minutes (unless otherwise requested) 

in length. Once a SFN member has presented, they will be kindly and respectfully asked to leave the 

meeting, in order that SFN Chief and Council, may carry on processing other items listed on the meeting 

agenda. Also, for clarification, only those SFN members listed on the agenda will be allowed to speak for 

10-15 minutes (unless otherwise requested) when their turn comes on the meeting agenda. 

Finally, we welcome all SFN members to participate in the viewing of our SFN Chief & Council live 

streamed video!  

Miigwetch, 

 

Saugeen First Nation Leadership 
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